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NEW
We would like to extend our sincerest gratitude and appreciation for all of the plumbers 
and electricians that have continued to ensure the success of our Texas Aggie Medical 
Clinics. Without their sponsorship and time installing our clinics with the required 
materials, our clinics would not function and provide the countries they serve with a 
sterilized base to increase access to healthcare and complex procedures.

Tom Lyne and his company Benjamin Franklin The Punctual Plumber have been a crucial 
part of our team for the past 6 years. We are so grateful for their sponsorship, devotion of 
time, and materials to ensure that our project has quality water and plumbing to serve our 
communities.

Brett Rice Electric Company has been a vital part of our project for the past 3 years. We 
are thankful for their continued support, donation of materials and presence on our site 
during construction to enable our clinics to be fully functional.

The contributions, hard-work, and diligence of these companies towards making our 
clinics functional and capable of positively impacting the communities our clinics serve 
worldwide do not go unnoticed and we are very appreciative for their continued support!

Appreciation Shoutout



GALA
REMINDER

Join BUILD for our fifth annual Gala the evening of 
December 5th in-person at the Texas A&M Hotel and 
Conference center or online from the comfort of your 

home. The event will be from 6pm-10pm, and we would 
be honored to have you attend!

October Student Volunteers

f e e l   i n c l i n e d   t o   g i v e ?
BUILD’s work is only possible through generous donations 
from people like you. If you feel so inclined to give, please 

contact our Outreach Team Leader, Isabella Mihalic, at build 
outreach@aggienetwork.com or visit 

www.buildtamu.com/donate

We are 7 weeks down of our fall 2020 construction, and only have a couple more to go until the end of 
construction! Despite the unprecedented occurrence of COVID-19 during this construction period, we 
have had amazing groups of student volunteers on site helping contribute to the completion of our 5.5 
Texas Aggie Medical Clinics. Around 700 students have been united through our project so far, and we 
have all worked close to 5,000 hours on site! We are so happy to have regular volunteers come out to 
site every week, and we have started giving away prizes every week to show our appreciation! 

October Build Events 
This month BUILD has had many events to bring the organization, adult supervisors, and volunteers 
together to celebrate our accomplishments and continue working on our clinics. On October 16th, we 
had a day BUILD members and volunteers could bring their dogs to site during volunteering. Many 
dogs got to socialize with other furry friends and keep the spirits high of our members and volunteers. 
We also had a free taco lunch day on October 23rd to unite everyone on site for the end of the 6th 
week of construction. We look forward to many more events planned in November!


